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If you ally need such a referred Finite Element Analysis Pressure Vessel With Ijmerr ebook
that will allow you worth, acquire the unquestionably best seller from us currently from
several preferred authors. If you desire to hilarious books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and
more fictions collections are as a consequence launched, from best seller to one of the most
current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections Finite Element Analysis Pressure
Vessel With Ijmerr that we will totally offer. It is not concerning the costs. Its more or
less what you compulsion currently. This Finite Element Analysis Pressure Vessel With Ijmerr,
as one of the most working sellers here will utterly be accompanied by the best options to
review.

Practical Guide to Industrial Boiler Systems Ralph Vandagriff 2001-04-18 This volume covers
the fundamentals of boiler systems and gathers hard-to-find facts and observations for
designing, constructing and operating industrial power plants in the United States and
overseas. It contains formulas and spreadsheets outlining combustion points of natural gas,
oil and solid fuel beds. It also includes a boiler operator's training guide, maintenance
examples, and a checklist for troubleshooting.
Advances in Manufacturing and Industrial Engineering Ranganath M. Singari 2021-01-13 This
book presents selected peer reviewed papers from the International Conference on Advanced
Production and Industrial Engineering (ICAPIE 2019). It covers a wide range of topics and
latest research in mechanical systems engineering, materials engineering, micro-machining,
renewable energy, industrial and production engineering, and additive manufacturing. Given
the range of topics discussed, this book will be useful for students and researchers
primarily working in mechanical and industrial engineering, and energy technologies.
Composites Design Stephen W. Tsai 1987
Proceedings of International Conference on Intelligent Manufacturing and Automation Hari
Vasudevan 2018-11-04 This book presents the outcomes of the International Conference on
Intelligent Manufacturing and Automation (ICIMA 2018) organized by the Departments of
Mechanical Engineering and Production Engineering at Dwarkadas J. Sanghvi College of
Engineering, Mumbai, and the Indian Society of Manufacturing Engineers. It includes original
research and the latest advances in the field, focusing on automation, mechatronics and
robotics; CAD/CAM/CAE/CIM/FMS in manufacturing; product design and development; DFM/DFA/FMEA;
MEMS and Nanotechnology; rapid prototyping; computational techniques; industrial engineering;
manufacturing process management; modelling and optimization techniques; CRM, MRP and ERP;
green, lean, agile and sustainable manufacturing; logistics and supply chain management;
quality assurance and environment protection; advanced material processing and
characterization; and composite and smart materials.
Reverse Engineering Wego Wang 2010-09-16 The process of reverse engineering has proven
infinitely useful for analyzing Original Equipment Manufacturer (OEM) components to duplicate
or repair them, or simply improve on their design. A guidebook to the rapid-fire changes in
this area, Reverse Engineering: Technology of Reinvention introduces the fundamental
principles, advanced methodologies, and other essential aspects of reverse engineering. The
book’s primary objective is twofold: to advance the technology of reinvention through reverse
engineering and to improve the competitiveness of commercial parts in the aftermarket.
Assembling and synergizing material from several different fields, this book prepares readers
with the skills, knowledge, and abilities required to successfully apply reverse engineering
in diverse fields ranging from aerospace, automotive, and medical device industries to
academic research, accident investigation, and legal and forensic analyses. With this mission
of preparation in mind, the author offers real-world examples to: Enrich readers’
understanding of reverse engineering processes, empowering them with alternative options
regarding part production Explain the latest technologies, practices, specifications, and
regulations in reverse engineering Enable readers to judge if a "duplicated or repaired" part
will meet the design functionality of the OEM part This book sets itself apart by covering
seven key subjects: geometric measurement, part evaluation, materials identification,
manufacturing process verification, data analysis, system compatibility, and intelligent

property protection. Helpful in making new, compatible products that are cheaper than others
on the market, the author provides the tools to uncover or clarify features of commercial
products that were either previously unknown, misunderstood, or not used in the most
effective way.
Proceedings of the International Conference on Soft Computing Systems L. Padma Suresh
2015-12-28 The book is a collection of high-quality peer-reviewed research papers presented
in International Conference on Soft Computing Systems (ICSCS 2015) held at Noorul Islam
Centre for Higher Education, Chennai, India. These research papers provide the latest
developments in the emerging areas of Soft Computing in Engineering and Technology. The book
is organized in two volumes and discusses a wide variety of industrial, engineering and
scientific applications of the emerging techniques. It presents invited papers from the
inventors/originators of new applications and advanced technologies.
Environmental Geotechnology Arvind Kumar Agnihotri 2019 This volume contains selected papers
presented during the International Conference on Environmental Geotechnology, Recycled Waste
Material and Sustainable Engineering (EGRWSE-2018). The multidisciplinary articles included
in this volume cover the fields of environmental management, site characterization,
environmental risk assessment, waste disposal, soil and groundwater remediation, habitat
protection, and environmental rehabilitation. This volume will be of interest to
professionals and researchers working in diverse fields ranging from geotechnical
engineering, environmental engineering, hydrogeology, earth science, geochemistry, water
engineering, and ecology, among others.
Proceedings of the 9th International Symposium on Superalloy 718 & Derivatives: Energy,
Aerospace, and Industrial Applications Eric Ott 2018-05-12 This technical meeting will focus
on Alloy 718 and Superalloys in this class relative to alloy and process development,
production, product applications, trends and the development of advanced modeling tools. The
symposium provides an opportunity for authors to present technical advancements relative to a
broad spectrum of areas while assessing their impact on related fields associated with this
critical alloy group. There are continuing innovations relative to these alloys as well as
novel processing techniques which continue to extend applications in very challenging
environments ranging from corrosion resistance in the deep sea to high-stressed space
applications.
21st Century Sports Sascha L. Schmidt 2020-09-12 This book outlines the effects that
technology-induced change will have on sport within the next five to ten years, and provides
food for thought concerning what lies further ahead. Presented as a collection of essays, the
authors are leading academics from renowned institutions such as Massachusetts Institute of
Technology, Queensland University of Technology, and the University of Cambridge, and
practitioners with extensive technological expertise. In their essays, the authors examine
the impacts of emerging technologies like artificial intelligence, the Internet of Things,
and robotics on sports and assess how they will change sport itself, consumer behavior, and
existing business models. The book will help athletes, entrepreneurs, and innovators working
in the sports industry to spot trendsetting technologies, gain deeper insights into how they
will affect their activities, and identify the most effective responses to stay ahead of the
competition both on and off the pitch.
The Complete Part Design Handbook E. Alfredo Campo 2006 This handbook was written for the
injection molding product designer who has a limited knowledge of engineering polymers. It is
a guide for the designer to decide which resin and design geometries to use for the design of
plastic parts. It can also offer knowledgeable advice for resin and machine selection and
processing parameters. Manufacturer and end user satisfaction is the ultimate goal.
Advances in Mechanical Engineering B. B. Biswal 2020-01-16 This book comprises select
proceedings of the International Conference on Recent Innovations and Developments in
Mechanical Engineering (IC-RIDME 2018). The book contains peer reviewed articles covering
thematic areas such as fluid mechanics, renewable energy, materials and manufacturing,
thermal engineering, vibration and acoustics, experimental aerodynamics, turbo machinery, and
robotics and mechatronics. Algorithms and methodologies of real-time problems are described
in this book. The contents of this book will be useful for both academics and industry
professionals.
Advances in Materials and Metallurgy A. K. Lakshminarayanan 2018-09-01 This book presents
select proceedings of the International Conference on Engineering Materials, Metallurgy and
Manufacturing (ICEMMM 2018), and covers topics regarding both the characterization of
materials and their applications across engineering domains. It addresses standard materials
such as metals, polymers and composites, as well as nano-, bio- and smart materials. In

closing, the book explores energy, the environment and green processes as related to
materials engineering. Given its content, it will prove valuable to a broad readership of
students, researchers, and professionals alike.
Chemical Admixtures for Concrete Sandra Senft 1999-06-24 Chemical admixtures are used in
concrete mixtures to produce particular engineering properties such as rapid hardening, waterproofing or resistance to cold. Chemical Admixtures for Concrete surveys recent developments
in admixture technology, explaining the mechanisms by which admixtures produce their effects,
the various types of admixtures avail
Ship Hydrostatics and Stability Adrian Biran 2013-10-17 Ship Hydrostatics and Stability is a
complete guide to understanding ship hydrostatics in ship design and ship performance, taking
you from first principles through basic and applied theory to contemporary mathematical
techniques for hydrostatic modeling and analysis. Real life examples of the practical
application of hydrostatics are used to explain the theory and calculations using MATLAB and
Excel. The new edition of this established resource takes in recent developments in naval
architecture, such as parametric roll, the effects of non-linear motions on stability and the
influence of ship lines, along with new international stability regulations. Extensive
reference to computational techniques is made throughout and downloadable MATLAB files
accompany the book to support your own hydrostatic and stability calculations. The book also
includes definitions and indexes in French, German, Italian and Spanish to make the material
as accessible as possible for international readers. Equips naval architects with the theory
and context to understand and manage ship stability from the first stages of design through
to construction and use. Covers the prerequisite foundational theory, including ship
dimensions and geometry, numerical integration and the calculation of heeling and righting
moments. Outlines a clear approach to stability modeling and analysis using computational
methods, and covers the international standards and regulations that must be kept in mind
throughout design work. Includes definitions and indexes in French, German, Italian and
Spanish to make the material as accessible as possible for international readers.
Emerging Trends in Expert Applications and Security Vijay Singh Rathore 2018-11-19 The book
covers current developments in the field of expert applications and security, which employ
advances of next-generation communication and computational technology to shape real-world
applications. It gathers selected research papers presented at the ICETEAS 2018 conference,
which was held at Jaipur Engineering College and Research Centre, Jaipur, India, on February
17–18, 2018. Key topics covered include expert applications and artificial intelligence;
information and application security; advanced computing; multimedia applications in
forensics, security and intelligence; and advances in web technologies: implementation and
security issues.
A Textbook of Machine Design RS Khurmi | JK Gupta 2005 The present multicolor edition has
been throughly revised and brought up-to-date.Multicolor pictures have been added to enhance
the content value and to give the students an idea of what he will be dealing in reality,and
to bridge the gap between theory and practice.this book ahs already been include in the
'suggested reading'for the A.M.I.E.(India)examinations.
Impact Biomechanics Society of Automotive Engineers 2002 Thirteen papers from the
biomechanics technical sessions of the 2002 SAE congress use laboratory experiments, computer
models, and field data to evaluate the human body's kinematics, kinetics, and injury
potential in response to impact loads caused by automobile accidents. Topics include finite
elem
Intelligent Communication, Control and Devices Rajesh Singh 2018-05-21 The book focuses on
the integration of intelligent communication systems, control systems, and devices related to
all aspects of engineering and sciences. It contains high-quality research papers presented
at the 2nd international conference, ICICCD 2017, organized by the Department of Electronics,
Instrumentation and Control Engineering of University of Petroleum and Energy Studies,
Dehradun on 15 and 16 April, 2017. The volume broadly covers recent advances of intelligent
communication, intelligent control and intelligent devices. The work presented in this book
is original research work, findings and practical development experiences of researchers,
academicians, scientists and industrial practitioners.
Emerging Research in Electronics, Computer Science and Technology V Sridhar 2013-09-13 PES
College of Engineering is organizing an International Conference on Emerging Research in
Electronics, Computer Science and Technology (ICERECT-12) in Mandya and merging the event
with Golden Jubilee of the Institute. The Proceedings of the Conference presents high
quality, peer reviewed articles from the field of Electronics, Computer Science and
Technology. The book is a compilation of research papers from the cutting-edge technologies

and it is targeted towards the scientific community actively involved in research activities.
Pressure Vessel Design John F. Harvey 1963
Advances in Lightweight Materials and Structures A. Praveen Kumar 2020-10-13 This book
presents select proceedings of the International Conference on Advanced Lightweight Materials
and Structures (ICALMS) 2020, and discusses the triad of processing, structure, and various
properties of lightweight materials. It provides a well-balanced insight into materials
science and mechanics of both synthetic and natural composites. The book includes topics such
as nano composites for lightweight structures, impact and failure of structures, biomechanics
and biomedical engineering, nanotechnology and micro-engineering, tool design and manufacture
for producing lightweight components, joining techniques for lightweight structures for
similar and dissimilar materials, design for manufacturing, reliability and safety, robotics,
automation and control, fatigue and fracture mechanics, and friction stir welding in
lightweight sandwich structures. The book also discusses latest research in composite
materials and their applications in the field of aerospace, construction, wind energy,
automotive, electronics and so on. Given the range of topics covered, this book can be a
useful resource for beginners, researchers and professionals interested in the wide ranging
applications of lightweight structures.
Innovative Product Design and Intelligent Manufacturing Systems BBVL. Deepak 2020-03-13 This
book gathers selected research articles from the International Conference on Innovative
Product Design and Intelligent Manufacturing System (ICIPDIMS 2019), held at the National
Institute of Technology, Rourkela, India. The book discusses latest methods and advanced
tools from different areas of design and manufacturing technology. The main topics covered
include design methodologies, industry 4.0, smart manufacturing, and advances in robotics
among others. The contents of this book are useful for academics as well as professionals
working in industrial design, mechatronics, robotics, and automation.
Innovative Design, Analysis and Development Practices in Aerospace and Automotive
Engineering Nicolas Gascoin 2020-09-26 This book gathers the best articles presented by
researchers and industrial experts at the International Conference on “Innovative Design,
Analysis and Development Practices in Aerospace and Automotive Engineering (I-DAD 2020)”. The
papers discuss new design concepts, and analysis and manufacturing technologies, with a focus
on achieving improved performance by downsizing; improving the strength-to-weight ratio, fuel
efficiency and operational capability at room and elevated temperatures; reducing wear and
tear; addressing NVH aspects, while balancing the challenges of Euro VI/Bharat Stage VI
emission norms, greenhouse effects and recyclable materials. Presenting innovative methods,
this book is a valuable reference resource for professionals at educational and research
organizations, as well as in industry, encouraging them to pursue challenging projects of
mutual interest.
Recent Trends in Mechanical Engineering G. S. V. L. Narasimham 2021-01-26 This book
comprises select peer-reviewed proceedings from the International Conference on Innovations
in Mechanical Engineering (ICIME 2019). The volume covers current research in almost all
major areas of mechanical engineering, and is divided into six parts: (i) automobile and
thermal engineering, (ii) design and optimization, (iii) production and industrial
engineering, (iv) material science and metallurgy, (v) nanoscience and nanotechnology, and
(vi) renewable energy sources and CAD/CAM/CFD. The topics provide insights into different
aspects of designing, modeling, manufacturing, optimizing, and processing with wide ranging
applications. The contents of this book can be of interest to researchers and professionals
alike.
Tribology & Design Mark Hadfield 2010 The Tribology and Design Conference explores the role
of technology and design in the broader sense. It brings together colleagues from different
disciplines interested in problems of surface interaction and design. The applications
covered range from geomechanics to nano problems and from sustainability issues to advanced
materials. It has never been so important for the designer to consider product and system
durability in relation to reliability and sustainability issues. The topics for discussion
also cover studies of tribology in nature and how the resulting lessons can be applied by the
designers. Another important theme is the application of tribology in biomechanics, a field
in which surface mechanics in general is of fundamental importance. This book contains the
papers presented at the Third International Conference, arranged into the following subject
areas: Design Tools; Test Methods; Surface Engineering; Tribology under Extreme Conditions;
Surface Measurements & Lubrication.
Emerging ICT for Bridging the Future - Proceedings of the 49th Annual Convention of the
Computer Society of India (CSI) Volume 1 Suresh Chandra Satapathy 2014-11-30 This volume

contains 73 papers presented at CSI 2014: Emerging ICT for Bridging the Future: Proceedings
of the 49th Annual Convention of Computer Society of India. The convention was held during
12-14, December, 2014 at Hyderabad, Telangana, India. This volume contains papers mainly
focused on Fuzzy Systems, Image Processing, Software Engineering, Cyber Security and Digital
Forensic, E-Commerce, Big Data, Cloud Computing and ICT applications.
From the Fryer to the Fuel Tank Joshua Tickell 2003 Discusses the American dependence on
imported fossil fuel and proposes a solution in the form of biodiesel engines.
Innovations in Computer Science and Engineering H. S. Saini 2019-06-18 This book includes
high-quality, peer-reviewed research papers from the 6thInternational Conference on
Innovations in Computer Science & Engineering (ICICSE 2018), held at Guru Nanak Institutions,
Hyderabad, India from August 17 to 18, 2018. The book discusses a wide variety of industrial,
engineering and scientific applications of the emerging techniques and offers a platform for
researchers from academia and industry to present their original work and exchange ideas,
information, techniques and applications in the field of computer science.
Fundamentals of Aircraft and Rocket Propulsion Ahmed F. El-Sayed 2016-05-25 This book
provides a comprehensive basics-to-advanced course in an aero-thermal science vital to the
design of engines for either type of craft. The text classifies engines powering aircraft and
single/multi-stage rockets, and derives performance parameters for both from basic
aerodynamics and thermodynamics laws. Each type of engine is analyzed for optimum performance
goals, and mission-appropriate engines selection is explained. Fundamentals of Aircraft and
Rocket Propulsion provides information about and analyses of: thermodynamic cycles of shaft
engines (piston, turboprop, turboshaft and propfan); jet engines (pulsejet, pulse detonation
engine, ramjet, scramjet, turbojet and turbofan); chemical and non-chemical rocket engines;
conceptual design of modular rocket engines (combustor, nozzle and turbopumps); and
conceptual design of different modules of aero-engines in their design and off-design state.
Aimed at graduate and final-year undergraduate students, this textbook provides a thorough
grounding in the history and classification of both aircraft and rocket engines, important
design features of all the engines detailed, and particular consideration of special aircraft
such as unmanned aerial and short/vertical takeoff and landing aircraft. End-of-chapter
exercises make this a valuable student resource, and the provision of a downloadable
solutions manual will be of further benefit for course instructors.
Practical Finite Element Analysis Nitin S. Gokhale 2008 Highlights of the book: Discussion
about all the fields of Computer Aided Engineering, Finite Element Analysis Sharing of
worldwide experience by more than 10 working professionals Emphasis on Practical usuage and
minimum mathematics Simple language, more than 1000 colour images International quality
printing on specially imported paper Why this book has been written ... FEA is gaining
popularity day by day & is a sought after dream career for mechanical engineers. Enthusiastic
engineers and managers who want to refresh or update the knowledge on FEA are encountered
with volume of published books. Often professionals realize that they are not in touch with
theoretical concepts as being pre-requisite and find it too mathematical and Hi-Fi. Many a
times these books just end up being decoration in their book shelves ... All the authors of
this book are from IITÂ€Â™s & IISc and after joining the industry realized gap between
university education and the practical FEA. Over the years they learned it via interaction
with experts from international community, sharing experience with each other and hard route
of trial & error method. The basic aim of this book is to share the knowledge & practices
used in the industry with experienced and in particular beginners so as to reduce the
learning curve & avoid reinvention of the cycle. Emphasis is on simple language, practical
usage, minimum mathematics & no pre-requisites. All basic concepts of engineering are
included as & where it is required. It is hoped that this book would be helpful to beginners,
experienced users, managers, group leaders and as additional reading material for university
courses.
Proceedings of International Conference on Recent Advancement on Computer and Communication
Basant Tiwari 2018-04-18 The book is a compilation of best papers presented at International
Conference on Recent Advancement in Computer and Communication (ICRAC 2017) organized by
IMPLab Research and Innovation Foundation, Bhopal, India. The book covers all aspects of
computers and communication techniques including pervasive computing, distributed computing,
cloud computing, sensor and adhoc network, image, text and speech processing, pattern
recognition and pattern analysis, digital signal processing, digital electronics,
telecommunication technologies, robotics, VLSI technologies, embedded system, satellite
communication, digital signal processing, and digital communication. The papers included are
original research works of experts from industry, government centers and academic

institutions; experienced in engineering, design and research.
Recent Advances in Sustainable Technologies Kanishka Jha 2021-05-17 This book presents
select proceedings of the International Conference on Advances in Sustainable Technologies
(ICAST 2020), organized by Lovely Professional University, Punjab, India. The topics covered
in this book are multidisciplinary in nature. The primary topics included in the book are
from the domains of automobile engineering, mechatronics, material science and engineering,
aerospace engineering, bio-mechanics, biomedical instrumentation, mathematical techniques,
agricultural engineering, nuclear engineering, physics, biodynamic modelling and ergonomics
etc. The contents of this book will be beneficial for beginners, researchers, and
professionals alike.
Perception, Design and Ecology of the Built Environment Mainak Ghosh 2020-01-24 This edited
volume is a compilation of the ‘built environment’ in response to many investigations,
analyses and sometimes mere observations of the various dialogues and interactions of the
built, in context to its ecology, perception and design. The chapters concentrate on various
independent issues, integrated as a holistic approach, both in terms of theoretical
perspectives and practical approaches, predominantly focusing on the Global South. The book
builds fabric knitting into the generic understanding of environment, perception and design
encompassing ‘different’ attitudes and inspirations. This book is an important reference to
topics concerning urbanism, urban developments and physical growth, and highlights new
methodologies and practices. The book presumes an understanding unearthed from various
dimensions and again woven back to a common theme, which emerges as the reader reads through.
Various international experts of the respective fields working on the Global South
contributed their latest research and insights to the different parts of the book. This transdisciplinary volume appeals to scientists, students and professionals in the fields of
architecture, geography, planning, environmental sciences and many more.
Advances in Smart Grid and Renewable Energy Karma Sonam Sherpa 2022-01-06 This book
comprises select proceedings of the international conference ETAEERE 2020, and primarily
focuses on renewable energy resources and smart grid technologies. The book provides valuable
information on the technology and design of power grid integration on microgrids of green
energy sources. Some of the topics covered include solar PV array, hybrid microgrid, daylight
harvesting, green computing, photovoltaic applications, nanogrid applications, AC/DC/AC
converter for wind energy systems, solar photovoltaic panels, PEM fuel cell system, and
biogas run dual-fueled diesel engine. The contents of this book will be useful for
researchers and practitioners working in the areas of smart grids and renewable energy
generation, distribution, and management.
Intelligent Scheduling of Robotic Flexible Assembly Cells Khalid Karam Abd 2015-11-08 This
book focuses on the design of Robotic Flexible Assembly Cell (RFAC) with multi-robots. Its
main contribution consists of a new effective strategy for scheduling RFAC in a multi-product
assembly environment, in which dynamic status and multi-objective optimization problems
occur. The developed strategy, which is based on a combination of advanced solution
approaches such as simulation, fuzzy logic, system modeling and the Taguchi optimization
method, fills an important knowledge gap in the current literature and paves the way for
future research towards the goal of employing flexible assembly systems as effectively as
possible despite the complexity of their scheduling.
Pressure Vessel Handbook Eugene F. Megyesy 1977
An Introduction to Composite Materials D. Hull 1996-08-13 This edition has been greatly
enlarged and updated to provide both scientists and engineers with a clear and comprehensive
understanding of composite materials. In describing both theoretical and practical aspects of
their production, properties and usage, the book crosses the borders of many disciplines.
Topics covered include: fibres, matrices, laminates and interfaces; elastic deformation,
stress and strain, strength, fatigue crack propagation and creep resistance; toughness and
thermal properties; fatigue and deterioration under environmental conditions; fabrication and
applications. Coverage has been increased to include polymeric, metallic and ceramic matrices
and reinforcement in the form of long fibres, short fibres and particles. Designed primarily
as a teaching text for final-year undergraduates in materials science and engineering, this
book will also interest undergraduates and postgraduates in chemistry, physics, and
mechanical engineering. In addition, it will be an excellent source book for academic and
technological researchers on materials.
Advanced Manufacturing and Materials Science Kurian Antony 2018-05-31 This book presents
selected papers from the international conference on advanced manufacturing and materials
sciences (ICAMMS 2018). The papers reflet recent advances in manufacturing sector focusing on

process optimization and give emphasis to testing and evaluation of new materials with
potential use in industrial applications.
Pressure Vessel Design Manual Dennis R. Moss 2012-12-31 Pressure vessels are closed
containers designed to hold gases or liquids at a pressure substantially different from the
ambient pressure. They have a variety of applications in industry, including in oil
refineries, nuclear reactors, vehicle airbrake reservoirs, and more. The pressure
differential with such vessels is dangerous, and due to the risk of accident and fatality
around their use, the design, manufacture, operation and inspection of pressure vessels is
regulated by engineering authorities and guided by legal codes and standards. Pressure Vessel
Design Manual is a solutions-focused guide to the many problems and technical challenges
involved in the design of pressure vessels to match stringent standards and codes. It brings
together otherwise scattered information and explanations into one easy-to-use resource to
minimize research and take readers from problem to solution in the most direct manner
possible. Covers almost all problems that a working pressure vessel designer can expect to
face, with 50+ step-by-step design procedures including a wealth of equations, explanations
and data Internationally recognized, widely referenced and trusted, with 20+ years of use in
over 30 countries making it an accepted industry standard guide Now revised with up-to-date
ASME, ASCE and API regulatory code information, and dual unit coverage for increased ease of
international use
Soft Computing for Problem Solving Kedar Nath Das 2019-11-27 This two-volume book presents
the outcomes of the 8th International Conference on Soft Computing for Problem Solving,
SocProS 2018. This conference was a joint technical collaboration between the Soft Computing
Research Society, Liverpool Hope University (UK), and Vellore Institute of Technology
(India), and brought together researchers, engineers and practitioners to discuss thoughtprovoking developments and challenges in order to select potential future directions. The
book highlights the latest advances and innovations in the interdisciplinary areas of soft
computing, including original research papers on algorithms (artificial immune systems,
artificial neural networks, genetic algorithms, genetic programming, and particle swarm
optimization) and applications (control systems, data mining and clustering, finance, weather
forecasting, game theory, business and forecasting applications). It offers a valuable
resource for both young and experienced researchers dealing with complex and intricate realworld problems that are difficult to solve using traditional methods.
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